
Dear Parent or Guardian,  

My child would like to attend the Windridge Track&Field Club       
(parent run / PTA supported) at Windridge Elementary.  
Please sign and return this permission slip to allow your child to participate. 
Track&Field Club is offered on Monday’s from 3:25 to 4:15 at the track in the 
back of the school. First meeting date is September 24th,  2018.  

Please arrange to have your child picked up immediately after Track&Field club is 
over. As volunteers, we have to leave as soon as we are done! We are not 
responsible for items lost.  

Please fill out the form below (one form for the entire family) Please include tshirt 
size!  

Child’s name     Size (child and adult sizes available)  Grade 

1.   

 

2. 

 

3. 

 

4. 

 

Contact info: _______________________________________(Email) (phone #)  

 

I have read the information above and understand that my child will have a clear 
plan of how he/she will be leaving from track&field club on Monday’s.  

 

 
Sign and Print name above 



 

Love to run?? � Join the Windridge Track&Field club 
It’s a great way to make friends and stay fit! 

Start Date: September 24th  Time: 3:25 – 4:15 
Price: 5$ suggested donation (to help pay for tshirts and popsicles) 

When: Every Monday � (Weather permitting... we will email if we have 
to cancel that day. We wil finish when it gets too cold and start back 

up in the Spring until school lets out!) 
Where: In the back of the school by the track! 

Students are required to bring a good pair of shoes to run in and a 
water bottle. 

We will provide extra water and a treat. 
Our goal is for each child to learn to love running and realize how 

important it is to stay active! 
Please fill out form on the other side and turn in to the front office PTA 

box. 


